G.W. Graham P.A.C. Meeting Minutes

January 20,2020

Meeting Called to Order: Darlene Pedrosa called meeting to order at 7:02

Attendance: Darlene Pedrosa, Sue-Lynda Bate, Chuck Lawson and Charlene Touchette.

Adoption of the Agenda: Darlene Pedrosa/Sue-Lynda Bate

Approval of the Minutes: Charlene Touchette/Darlene Pedrosa

Presidents Report:

Nothing to report

Treasures Report:

- Gaming Account- Opening Balance: \$26,103.51 Closing Balance: \$26,105.66
- Grad Account-Opening Balance \$5,018.51 Closing Balance: \$5,018.92
- General Account-Opening Balance \$2,027.24 Closing Balance \$2,027.32
- One cheque written \$25 for BCCPAC for DPAC membership not yet negotiated
- December activity One cheque written & negotiated to Dry Grad \$1,080 + 200 silent auction item total \$1280
- The \$1,188.00 deposit from September that was in question was a PAC donation from RYCOR received last June.

DPAC Report:

- No one to report
- DPAC report available on website- https://www.sd33.bc.ca/district-parent-advisory-council

Correspondence Report

- Bank Deposit slip Nov/Dec
- BCTF correspondence

Committee Reports:

 For continued updates check the school website-Parent information Grad 2020 https://gwgss.sd33.bc.ca

Student Council: Darlene Pedrosa reporting on behalf of Eliza Telford

- 300 students attended the winter formal double from last year, thank you for your support.
- They are planning spring formal
- Upcoming Spirit week and Mental Health day planned

Principal's Report:

- Handout information for upcoming course open house February 4th for grade 8-s coming to GW next year and 9-11 students wanting information on new and upcoming programs, also representatives from UFV for RC program.
- New bell schedule for 2020/21 school year this will be a 2-year pilot program see what is best for students. Partial rotation. Rotating schedules create constraints for unique programs and per student funding.
- Assessment week details and planning guide on website.

New Business:

- Voting on new school calendar is taking place, vote online.
- Rainbow Crosswalk- we will revisit next meeting
- Library funding request to use part of the \$1000.00 granted for prizes for an author visit, this
 was denied because we denied the request already for an author visit at the origin grant
 meeting.
- There was grant request from Mr. Link unfortunately currently there is not enough funding for the request. Mr. Lawson will return the request so it can be re submitted in the fall.

Old Business:

• Information on a deposit in question, see treasures report

Next Meeting: February 24th, 2020 in the GW Library

Meeting Adjourned: 7:35